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This version of the bill is based on the marked–up copy of the “/P1” version that you
sent me.  Although most of the questions I raised have been resolved, I am still not sure
whether the definition of “inordinate burden” is workable.  The definition of that term
is somewhat improved in this version of the bill, but it’s still unclear to me how one
determines what a “disproportionate” share of the “burden” is or how to ascertain what
portion of the burden the “public” should bear.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if there are additional changes you
would like me to make.
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